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12 April 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 24, s. 2022

TO : REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES
AND OICs OF EASTERN AND WESTERN VISAYAS REGIONS

SUBIJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE 2022 NATIONAL SCOUT YOUTH FORUM
FOR VISAYAS

1. Please be informed that the schedule of the conduct of the 2022 National Scout Youth
Forum for Visayas has been moved from 21-23 April 2022 to 22-24 April 2022.

2. For information and immediate dissemination.




